
Stanley Switlik Elementary School SAC Meeting Minutes 
August 21, 2019 

 
 

1. New Staff Member Introduction 
Mr. Unke introduced the following new staff members: 

Cherin Moody, IT Tech 

Robert “Officer Bull” Bulnes, SRO (Security Resource Officer) 

Paul Acosta, Paraprofessional 

Regina Paskiewicz, Paraprofessional 

Yailin Nieda, Kindergarten Teacher 

Shawna Tracy, First Grade Teacher 

Randi Collinet, Fourth Grade Teacher 

Kym Momaly, Pre-K ESE Teacher 

Heather Hendrix, Kindergarten Teacher 

Mileydi McKenzie, Food Service Manager 

 

2. SAC Voting Board Nominations 

Interested parties to sign up at today’s meeting; voting will take place at the next meeting 

on September 18, 2019. SAC by-laws require members of the voting board to mirror 

ethnic demographics of enrolled students. Current board members include: 

Catherine Dunn, President 

Nicole Strama, Vice President 

Tiffany Sauders, Secretary 

3. Construction Update 

We will begin moving into the new buildings in December and the entire project is on 

schedule for completion in August 2020. 

4. Security  

-All visitors must enter through the front office.  

-Parent drop off is running smoothly. We will be performing fire/evacuation drills once a 

month in an effort to prepare students for safe practices on campus. 



-Catherine Dunn is coordinating an hour long safety and security class titled Civilian 

Response to Active Shooter Events (CRASE) that she hopes will be available to the 

community soon. 

5. School grade 

Stanley Switlik achieved an overall school grade of a “B” for the 2018-2019 school year. 

We scored the highest rating for 3rd grade English Language Arts, two others he 

mentioned that I didn’t catch…??  

We always shoot for an “A” rating. More important is student accomplishment.  

6. Parent-Student-Teacher Compact 

Today’s meeting attendees were requested to provide feedback, sign and return handout. 

7. Next Meeting 

Please join us for our next meeting which will be held on Wednesday, September 18, 

2019. 

 


